
 

 

Whitenap Lane   Romsey   Hampshire   SO51 5SY 
t: 01794 502 502    f: 01794 502 501   e: info@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk    

w: www.mountbatten.hants.sch.uk    Company No. 07560175 
 
Founder Patron: 1st Earl Mountbatten of Burma       CEO: Heather McIlroy       Headmaster: Andrew Portas      Patron: The Lady Alexandra Knatchbull        

 

 

 

 
FBY/NBN 
 
02 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Year 7 Girls - Drama workshops and Theatre visits  
 
We have been lucky enough to secure a number of workshop and theatre opportunities that we can 
offer your child, please see below for more information on each of these. 
 

Box House Theatre Performance-Twisted Tales, Lantern Theatre: Thursday 8 June, 7.30pm – 8.30pm 
 
Box House Theatre are a local, award-winning theatre company, featuring a former Mountbatten 
School student. They showcase a brand-new theatre style that restricts actions to the confined space 
of a gym mat. This particular style is incredibly unique as the actors do not have any assistance from 
props, set, costumes or sound. By doing this, it means the actors only have their physical selves and 
voice to tell a story.  
 

Twisted Tales is a brand-new Platform Theatre piece which includes four anthology folk tales all of 
which conclude with a twist. A group of thespians stumble upon an ominous book filled with grisly and 
gory tales. Will the thespians be bound to act as the book's puppets? Destined for a life or performing, 
but never truly free... 
 

This performance will run on Thursday 8 June from 7.30pm – 8.30pm in the Lantern Theatre, and will 
cost £7.00 per student. 
 

Puppetry Workshop, Lantern Theatre: Monday 12 June, 3.30 – 5.00pm 
 
This workshop, run by The Mayflower Theatre, will explore the use of puppetry on stage.  This will run 
on Monday 12 June from 3.30pm – 5.00pm in the Lantern Theatre, and will cost £5.00 per student. 
 

Sign Up 
 
In order for your child to take part in these exciting opportunities, please complete the Drama 
Workshops and Theatre Visits Google Form and make payment via Scopay by no later than Friday 19 
May 2023.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Faye Bailey (Mrs) 
Head of Drama 

https://forms.gle/zHLNDseedWgboT1L7
https://forms.gle/zHLNDseedWgboT1L7

